



North Wales Safeguarding Adults Board

Key Messages

From the Meeting held on Thursday 16th November 2023

The Board received and discussed the following updates/reports:

- Fatal Drug Poisoning Drug and the interface between the North Wales Safeguarding Boards in relation to the approach to case reviews.
- An annual update was received from HMP Berwyn in relation to safeguarding activity within the secure estate and issues and themes identified throughout the year.
- The National Independent Safeguarding Board member presented an update on the workstreams being undertaken. In particular, the Thematic Review of Child Practice Reviews and the Safeguarding Performance Framework.
- The Annual report from the NHS Safeguarding Network was received and discussed highlighting the activity during 2022/23.
- Updates were also discussed in relation to the progress of the Single Unified Safeguarding Review and implementation, sub-group highlight reports and issues and themes from those groups.